
May 1, 2014 Debbie S. Wolf, agency counsel for Forever Families Through Adoption is 
accepted as a Fellow into the American Academy of Adoption Attorneys (AAAA)  
 
We hope you will help us congratulate our very own Debbie Wolf, for being accepted 
into The American Academy of Adoption Attorneys (AAAA)!  
 
All of us at FFTA are so proud of Debbie, who has been FFTA's agency counsel since 
2008.  
 
AAAA is an Academy of approximately 340 members throughout the US and Canada 
who are experts in the complexities of adoption law and the variety of interstate and 
international regulations surrounding adoption. 
 
Members of AAAA must maintain their practice according to the highest standards of 
ethics, competence and professionalism. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS DEBBIE!!! 
 
 

 
 


